
 

Welcome to Trillium Gymnastics! We are looking forward to having your child join the sport of Gymnastics at our 
club. Trillium Gymnastics is a Not-for-Profit club and has been in the Kingston community since 1984 in our 
present airconditioned facility since 2015. 

Fall Session Classes Begin the week of Saturday September 7th and run through until Thursday November 28th. 
We are closed Sunday October 13th and Monday October 14th  for Thanksgiving as well as Thursday October 31st for 
Halloween. 

Attire: All gymnasts should come to gym with their hair neatly tied back. Bodysuits, shorts, and t-shirts are all 
acceptable. It is important your child can move comfortably in their clothing and that it isn’t too long or baggy. 
Bare feet are best! Socks pose a slipping hazard on gym equipment even the ones with rubber grips. 
No gum, large earrings, necklaces and bracelets (except medic alert)   
These requirements are for the safety of all participants and coaches.    
Gymnasts are encouraged to bring a labelled reusable water bottle to class - please no glass bottles. 
There is a water refill station located within the gym. 

Fee Information: 
Trillium Gymnastics is a proud member of Gymnastics Ontario. Gymnastics Ontario provides sports accident 
insurance for all registered members. All participants are required to be registered with Gymnastics Ontario. The 
fee has already been included in the cost of your child’s registration. The insurance fee for July 1st 2024-June 30th 
2025 is $40.00 per person. This fee is non-refundable and is paid directly to Gymnastics Ontario. 

If your gymnast must withdraw due to injury or illness please contact us at clubadmin@trilliumgymnastics.ca for 
assistance with your account. All refund requests are required in writing and will be subject to an additional 
administration processing fee of $10.00.  
If you must withdraw your child for other reasons, there is a $25.00 cancellation fee for all classes, or camps. 

Trillium Gymnastics reserves the right to cancel classes if weather conditions are severe and warnings are 
issued/forecasted. No refunds or makeup classes will be given for cancelled classes due to circumstances beyond 
our control.  

Notes of Importance: 
-We have an accessible washroom equipped with a change table for families. 
-We encourage parents to view their child from our viewing area. For our participants safety and privacy please do 
not take photos or videos of the classes in action. 
-Parents are not allowed in the gym unless it is requested to assist your child or for our specific parent & tot 
programs. 
-Trillium is a NUT aware facility. Please refrain from bringing these items into the club. 

SWAG:  We have a small selection of Jagwear bodysuits available in our boutique please inquire at the 
administration desk. 
If you are looking to purchase Trillium Gymnastics Gear please visit our online E-Store at 
www.specialtytrophies.ca/trillium  Families can purchase items directly while supporting our club through this 
local company.  
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